
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
29 January, 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent  
 
Harrogate Competitive Festival – Saturday 12th March 2016 at 7:25pm 
 
On Saturday 12th March the musicality choir will perform in the Harrogate Competitive Festival which will take place 
at Harrogate Ladies’ College, Clarence Drive,  Harrogate HG1 2QG. This event provides an excellent opportunity 
for choirs to compete against other schools in the local area and receive constructive comments from a panel of 
experienced judges. 
 
Timings for the competition have now been confirmed, and students will need to arrive at the venue no later than 
6:45pm.  There is no parking on-site but plenty of space on the surrounding streets. Upon arrival students should go 
directly to the main reception where they will be directed to our warm-up room.  
 
We are the first choir to perform in our class which is scheduled to begin at 7:25pm. The class will be finished by 
8:25pm. Students will need to wear full school uniform for the performance please. 
 
Family and friends are invited to come and support the choir; there will be plenty of space for a large audience! 
I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Morpeth 
Teacher of Music 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return to the music department by Friday 5th February 
 
I confirm that _______________________________ (son/daughter) will be attending the Harrogate Competitive  
Festival on Saturday 12th March.   
 
Signed (parent/guardian) ________________________  
 
 


